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NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT
Substantial Amendment to the Program Year 2024 Annual Action Plan and

Reprogramming of Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Funds
This ad was paid for with HUD funds.

The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) is requesting public comment regarding the proposed
Substantial Amendment to the Program Year 2024 (PY2024) Annual Action Plan (AAP) and the reprogramming of
EMERGENCY SOLUTIONS GRANT (ESG) funds for an approved project.

The public is encouraged to review the details of the reprogramming of these funds, which can be found on GHURA’s
website at News and Announcements. Below is a breakdown of all proposed funds to be reprogrammed:

PROJECT ORIGINAL PROPOSED BUDGET
NAME SUBRECIPIENT ESG ACTIVITY BUDGET AMENDMENT
Rapid Rehousing $41,673.05 $74,200.85
Street Outreach $79,189.12 $0.00
Project Akudi | Mafielu Homeless Management
Information System $1,220.83 $0.00
Homelessness Prevention $0.00 $47,882.15
Total Funds for Project $122,083.00 $122,083.00

GHURA is inviting the public to comment on the proposed use of funds. A public hearing will be held on Wednesday,
September 3, 2025 at 10:00AM at GHURA's Main Office located at 117 Bien Venida Avenue, Sinajana, Guam.

Individuals or organizations wishing to comment on the proposed reprogramming are encouraged to do so by attending
the public briefing or by submitting written comments to GHURA at 117 Bien Venida Avenue in Sinajana, Guam with a
notation of “PY2024 AAP Substantial Amendment Comment ATTN: Katherine Taitano.” Written comments may also be
submitted via email to katherine@ghura.org or via facsimile at 671-300-7565. All comments must be received no later
than Thursday, September 18, 2025.

If you require special accommodations, please contact Deputy Director Fernando B. Esteves, Section 504 Coordinator at
671-475-1378 or fbesteves@ghura.org.

/S/ Elizabeth F. Napoli
Executive Director



